
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF DECEMBER 9, 2014 
 

Item 57, Report No. 41, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on December 9, 2014. 
 
 
 
57 DEPUTATION – MR. JOE DE LEO 
 WITH RESPECT TO THE CONSTRUCTION OF A SIDEWALK ON THE 
 DRIVEWAY OF VAUGHAN MILLS MALL SOUTH OF THE INTERSECTION OF 
 RUTHERFORD ROAD AND SWEETRIVER BLVD. 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That the deputation of Mr. Joe De Leo, Jarrett Court, Vaughan, be received. 
 
 


